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Docket No.-50-263

Northern States Power Company
ATTN: Mr. L. R. Eliason

Vice President, Nuclear
Generation

414 Nicollet Hall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Dear Hr. Eliason:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. J. R. Kniceley of this office
on July. 6-10, 1992. The inspection included a review of activities authorized-
for your Monticello Nuclear Power Plant facility. At the conclusion of ths
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inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your staff
identified in the enclosed report.
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Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of examination of procedures and
representative records, observations and inte views with personnel.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Comn,lssion's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

- d2 key
.

/
h' James R. Creed, C'fitef~Safeguards Section, Reactor

Support-Program Branch

Enclosure: -Inspection Report
No. 50-263/92011(DRSS)

See Attached Distribution
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Distribution

cc.w/ enclosure:
D. D. Antony, General Manager
W. Hill, Plant Manager i

DCD/DCB (RIDS) |
OC/LFDCB |

Resident Inspector, RIII Monticello i
Resident inspector, RIII Prairie ,

Island !
John W. Ferman, Ph.D., |

Nuclear Engineer, MPCA |
State Litison Officer, State '

| -- of Minnesota
|-

|

RIII RIII RIII
@ c- Q

Knic ey/ jaw p cPhi llips C 'ed
7- /7 .cz


